
Hello dear supervisors entrusted with the care of our beautiful county, land and people, 

 

It’s pretty clear that we don’t have enough water for the people who live and farm here. How 

could we possibly consider expanding cannabis to big grows? 

 

It’s pretty clear that we need to do our part to reverse climate change by drawing down CO2. 

How can Mendocino County sequester carbon if our oak trees are cut down and large growers 

don’t practice regenerative farming?  

 

Please say NO to Big Grow to protect our water, our people, and our earth. This is your chance 

to do the right thing. 

 

for the earth and all its inhabitants, 

Judy Luria 

 


